
 
 
 
 
 
No: SNEA/CHQ/CMD/2015-18/110  Dated 20th September, 2018.  
To 

Shri Anupam Shrivastava, 
Chairman and Managing Director,  
BSNL, New Delhi. 

Sub: Deferment of agitational programs commencing from 24.09.2018 reg: 

Ref:  1. No: SNEA/CHQ/CMD/2015-18/105  Dated 27th August, 2018.  
 2. No: SNEA/CHQ/CMD/2015-18/107  Dated 07th September, 2018.  

Respected Sir, 

In view of the detailed and very fruitful discussions that we have had today morning with 

DIR(HR), GM(SR), GM(Pers) and DGM( Estt) on the core issue of expeditious notification and 

implementation of CPSU Cadre Hierarchy and other issues contained in our charter of 

demands, and keeping in view concrete assurance given by DIR(HR) that all the issues, 

particularly the critical issue of CPSU Cadre Hierarchy, would be processed and resolved in a 

time bound manner and as  quickly as possible and in view of the appeal made by BSNL 

Management vide No: BSNL/7-1/SR/2018(pt) dated 20.09.2018, it has been decided to defer 

our agitational program commencing from 24th Sept., 2018. 

We place on record our profound gratitude to DIR(HR), GM(SR) and GM(P) for their concern 

and understanding of the issues, and their timely action in initiating a meaningful discussion 

towards resolution of the issues.      

With kind regards,  
 
 
(Sebastin. K) 

Copy to:  
1. Smt Sujata T Ray, DIR(HR), BSNL Board for information and n/a please.  
2. Shri A. M. Gupta, GM(SR) for information and n/a please.  


